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MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO ANNOUNCES 
CHANGE IN 2022 MOVIES IN THE PARK SCHEDULE 

 ‘Encanto’ showing at Highland Park moved to September 2  
ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today announced the Movies in the Park 
screening of “Encanto,” originally planned for July 15 has been rescheduled to Friday, Sept. 2. 

Downtown Definitely is hosting a free screening of “Encanto” as part of the Movies with a Downtown 
View series at 6 p.m. July 15 at MLK park in Rochester. The county rescheduled its screening of the 
film in order to give more families the opportunity to enjoy “Encanto” this summer. 

Monroe County’s Movies in the Park is a series of free family movie screenings that runs through 
Sept. 2 at various county parks. All movies begin at dusk. Screening dates are as follows: 

 Saturday, July 9, Angels in the Outfield, Frontier Field 

 Friday, July 22, Field of Dreams, Frontier Field 

 Friday, July 29, Luca, Webster Park 

 Friday, August 5, The Mitchells vs. the Machines, Greece Canal Park 

 Friday, August 19, Pirates of the Caribbean, Ontario Beach Park 

 Friday, September 2, Encanto, Highland Park 

For more information, visit www.monroecounty.gov. 
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Gary Walker, Director of Communications  
GaryWalker@MonroeCounty.gov 
(585) 753-1064 

Meaghan M. McDermott, Deputy Director of 
Communications 
MeaghanMcDermott@MonroeCounty.gov  
(585) 469-4365 
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